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Dear Abortion Law Reform Committee,

I'm a Chartered Accountant and Solicitor (admitted to the Supreme Court of Qld) and
 proud father of a 18 month year old son.

I oppose the bill tabled by the Cairn MP Mr Rob Pyne as this bill removes all protections
 and puts in no safeguards for unborn babies.

We now know categorically from the latest scientific research in relation to babies in the
 womb is that the baby is cognisant and feels terrible pain in the abortion process.

We should be valuing all life no matter how young or old that life is, so please can these
 views outlined above against the bill be considered by the committee looking into this bill.

Regards,
David Farrell
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